
Subject: FW: Testimony in Favor of Increasing Maximum Amount of Sale for Borough Sales Tax 

From: Michele Miller [mailto:mmiller@prattrnuseum.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 1:26PM 
To: Blankenship, Johni 
Cc: Cooper, Kelly 
Subject: Testimony in Favor of Increasing Maximum Amount of Sale for Borough Sales Tax 

Dear Borough Clerk's Office, 

This message is in support of Assembly MemberKelly Cooper's proposed ordinance, which would increase the 
maximum amount of a sale subject to the Borough Sales Tax from $500 to $1,000. 

I in support of this increase, especially since it has not been increased since 1965. 

And, as I understand it, this proposed ordinance will go to the voters for approval before it is enacted. 

This proposed ordinance is a good first start for mitigating the Borough's potential revenue shortfalls. 

Best regards, 

Michele 

Michele Miller 
946 OceanDrive Loop 
Homer, AK 99603 
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